
   
 

Who is eligible to apply for the Gateway to College Program?                                                                            

 

 

Criteria 1—Age: Gateway to College can enroll eligible students who are between the ages of 

16 and 20 years old at entry. 

 

 

Criteria 2—School District: Gateway to College currently can only enroll students who reside 

in the following school districts: 

 

• Portland Public Schools  

• Tigard-Tualatin School District*  

• West Linn-Wilsonville School District*  

• Lake Oswego School District*  

• Sherwood School District*  

*requires school district approval  

 

 

Criteria 3—Need for Alternative Placement: Eligible students will have need for an alternative 

placement. There are many situations where a student may have the need for alternative 

placement, and we are happy to accommodate a wide variety of students. Typically, students 

who are not on track to graduate with their class, or those who need an alternate school 

environment would be eligible. 

 

 

 

If you are unsure if you are eligible, please don’t hesitate to reach out and we are more 

than happy to help answer this question. If you have a need for alternative placement, we 

are happy to help you explore your options.  

 

If you have any questions about eligibility criteria, the program, or the application process, 

please contact Adam Clark at 971-217-7817 (call or text) or adam.clark3@pcc.edu  

 

Thanks for your interest in Gateway—we look forward to working with you!  

 

 


